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The Chrysalis Advisory Board from the Upper Room has been working on initiatives that 

will significantly modify the structure of the Chrysalis experience.  This work is ongoing, 

but if anyone is curious, you can find recorded briefings in their YouTube channel here: 

 

https://www.youtube.com/channel/UCSePUb4K6AarvI5KnJ6oVWQ 

 

The North Georgia Chrysalis board will meet in mid-March (tentatively March 16) to 

consider whether we can proceed with the July flights that are scheduled. 

 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

Terry Cooper 

Chrysalis Community Lay Director 
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